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Dear Mr. Charlton,

It is my distinct honor and privilege to congratulate you and the AtlantiCare Foundation
upon its recognition by the New Jersey Casino Control Commission in its Spotlight on Atlantic
City section of the agency’s 2023 Annual Report.

Your dedication to charitable and community-based work in Atlantic City is admirable.
Since its inception in 1977, the AtlantiCare Foundation has furthered its vision of building healthy
communities and has played a pivotal role in funding critical health initiatives, innovative medical
technologies, and community programs that address the diverse needs of the area. It is because of
organizations like yours that we can understand the importance of inclusivity and progression.

[ wish to offer my sincerest appreciation for your dedication to your community.
Congratulations, again, and best wishes for continued success!

My very best,

hilip 1. Murphy
Governor



